
 
5400 Smith Road.  Brook Park, Ohio 44142 

PH: 216-267-9080        FX: 216-267-9077 
 
 

September 13, 2019 
 
 
 

CA Prop 65 Declaration 
 
This certificate is to inform Malin Company customers and end users that all products sold may 
contain trace amounts of chemicals listed in California’s Safe Drinking Water & Toxic 
Enforcement Act of 1986, commonly referred to as Proposition 65.  This Act establishes a list of 
chemicals know by the State of California to present a risk of cancer, birth defects and other 
reproductive harm. 
 
Chemical exposure typically occurs through inhalation, ingestion or absorption.  Malin Company 
does not sell any products that are intended to be used in these methods.  Malin Company 
cannot foresee all uses of their products (both intended and unintended uses) and as a result 
has opted to provide a general warning of known chemical presence. 
 
The Proposition 65 chemical list can be found at ​http://www.P65Warnings.ca.gov​. 
 
Safety Data Sheets (SDS) are available on our website at ​www.malinco.com​ or upon request. 
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